From: Frank, Natalie 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 12:17 PM
To: Widawsky, Dan
Cc: Berlin, Steve; Dunn, James
Subject: Gift to the City

On July 23, 2014, I am accepting, as a gift to the City, a used refrigerator from Eugene M Cummings, PC.  The refrigerator will be placed at 740 N. Sedgwick 1st floor for use by the Law Department staff.  Please add this property into the City inventory.   Thank you

